From: Gordon Smythe

To: City Clerk Group
Subject: Subject example - I support high density housing at Kenwood Village
Date: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 5:36:57 PM

To whom it may concern:

I am writing to express my support for high density housing at the Kenwood Village site. It’s
the perfect infill property as it is surrounded on three sides by dense housing and fronts Calle
Real and the freeway on the other side. We need workforce housing in Goleta and this is a
perfect site to accommodate some of these units. Please support the approval of housing at the
Kenwood Village location.

Thank you,
Gordon Smythe
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